
 

 

Item 4 – Action on Failure to Report 2018 Water Production – Richard Watson 

 

Mr. Richard Watson was contacted mid-January as a reminder to submit water 

production numbers regarding Operating permit BVDO-0015 by February 1, 2019. Mr. 

Watson indicated he would not be submitting any water production data to the District. 

More attempts were made prior to February 1st asking how we would work through the 

issue. These attempts were to no avail. 

At the direction of the General Manager, Monique Norman sent a letter to Mr. Watson 

dated February 19, 2019 with a deadline to submit 2018 water production information by 

Friday, March 8, 2019 or the matter would be brought before the Board for enforcement 

action March 14, 2019. The deadline has since passed with no resolution. 

It is recommendation of the General Manager that the District move forward with 

enforcement action to secure water production numbers for 2018 and water production 

fees associated with the production. 


